
						
						

 

LATEST EMAIL FROM DENISE  
IN HUKANUI/HAMUA WI -  
Our New Zealand Link WI 
TO JULIA IN BASLOW WI 
RE THE DEATH OF  
HER MAJESTY QUEEN ELIZABETH II  
 
 
 
From: Denise  
Date: Fri, 16 Sep 2022, 21:25 
Subject: condolences 
To: Julia  
 

Hello dear Julia and the Baslow Darlings,  

I had just received Julia’s email and realised that we hadn’t sent our condolences on the 
passing of the Queen. 

She used to be the patron of the UK WI I think, but maybe now Camilla, Queen Consort has 
that job or even Sophie, the Duchess of Wessex? 

We have all been watching many documentaries about the Queen this week. We marvel at 
all she did, with graciousness, humility, tolerance and love. 

She put people at ease and was interested in what they had to say. She was a very learned 
person, that’s for sure. So much for ‘wasting education’ on her at an early age. 

Am sure there are lots of memorabilia at Chatsworth House to look at in future exhibitions 
too. 

So, from the H-H Darlings, we send our love and best wishes to you all, 

Denise x x 
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